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D.A.V. Public School, Meerut Road, Baghpat (U.P.)

Dear Parents,
	This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for summer vacation w.e.f. 26.05.14 to 30.06.14 for all classes. The school will reopen on 01.07.14 at usual time. PTM will be held on 24.05.14. Holidays homework has been assigned to the students if you have any doubt, you can clear it in PTM. The school office will remain open during vacation. Deposit the fee of your ward upto June - 14 (if not deposited earlier).  
									
Principal



